
 

 

 

 

June 5, 2024      

Cooling Centers - Transportation 

 

Dear Provider, 

Due to the anticipated intense heat wave in Kern County, Kern Family Health Care (KFHC) will authorize 

transportation for members requiring access to a cooling center. 

A list of all cooling centers can be accessed here: Cooling Centers | Kern County, CA 

Please be aware that the transportation ride will only be approved if the cooling center is open. The 

designated cooling center will be operational from 1:00 PM to 8:00 PM. 

Example Below: 

 

KHS posts all bulletins on the KHS website, www.kernfamilyhealthcare.com, choose Provider, then 

Bulletins.  

For any questions, please contact your Provider Relations Representative at 661-664-5000. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kristie Onaindia 

Provider Relations Manager 

Kern Health Systems 

 

  

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.kerncounty.com%2Fgovernment%2Faging-adult-services%2Fservices%2Fcooling-centers&data=05%7C02%7Ckristie.onaindia%40khs-net.com%7C5ab4b94508b4492c25ea08dc858f1728%7C4c622c26d0f14d299bb8ee0b94600403%7C0%7C0%7C638532096834805764%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=RASVB1gj%2F%2BuW7mFZiOpdKjL4%2FILRoiJS9JmDp92Q52I%3D&reserved=0
http://www.kernfamilyhealthcare.com/

